June 27, 2016

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

St. Paul, MN 55101

RE: 949 7™ Street West — Liquor License |D #0033570 — JKR Inc./DBA Joe & Stan’s — Petition Effort

We completed the following actions in an effort to fulfill the petition requirements to add a liquor
outdoor service area sidewalk to our above referenced licenses:

e John Kelly walked door-to-door several times to obtain signatures of support. He spoke to
seventeen {17) people. Enclosed please find the petition of sixteen (16) signatures obtained in
the door-to-door effort. During our door-to-door efforts only cne person would not sign the
petition.

» Peggy Toll mailed letters and self-addressed return stamped envelopes to eighteen (18)
property owners asking them to sign and return the letter of support. We received eight (8)
letters of support. One letter was returned to sender as undeliverable,

We have obtained twenty-four (24) signatures of support out of a possible thirty-six (36), for 66%
support. In all of our attempts to gain support we believe the results show a generally favorable
disposition from the surrounding community toward the extension of liquor service to the sidewalk
area. Please accept this letter as a demonstration of our good faith effort to fulfill the petition of support
requirements.

Sincerely,

Peggy Toll

Joe & Stan’s

949 West 7" Street
St, Paul, MN 55102

651-293-0571




